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Martinez, Michelle <mimartinez@southsanisd.net>

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Crossing guard
1 message

James E Schumann <jschumann@southsanisd.net> Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 10:51 PM
To: mimartinez@southsanisd.net

Can you print this out for the backup on the agenda for the COSA item 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jesse X Berlanga <jberlanga@southsanisd.net>
Date: July 9, 2019 at 9:02:25 AM CDT
To: jschumann@southsanisd.net
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Crossing guard

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Julia Neal (SAPD)" <Julia.Neal@sanantonio.gov>
Date: June 24, 2019 at 10:33:18 CDT
To: "Berlanga, Jesse X" <jberlanga@southsanisd.net>
Cc: "Janet Sanchez (SAPD)" <Janet.Sanchez@sanantonio.gov>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Crossing guard

Mr. Berlanga,

 

We will have to do a survey a�er school starts to see if a crossing guard is needed.  Because
South San Antonio ISD starts August 19, 2019, es�mated to do survey will be on August 27,
2019.  As far as the signage and any lights are concerned, you would have to get in touch with
the Transporta�on and Capital Improvements Department for this issue.  Thanks

 

Julia

 

From: Berlanga, Jesse X [mailto:jberlanga@southsanisd.net] 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:19 AM
To: Julia Neal (SAPD)
Cc: James E Schumann
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Crossing guard

 

Mrs. Neal, with the re-opening of Athens Elementary in the South San Antonio ISD, what are the
procedures for re-establishing the crossing guards that were assigned on New Laredo Hwy and
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W. Gerald Ave?  Also want to ensure that the signage and any lights indicating a school zone
are operations prior to 19 August, 2019.  Thank you 

 

--

Jesse X. Berlanga

South San Antonio ISD

Director of Transportation

210-977-7075

 

**THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER OUTSIDE OF THE CITY.
Be cautious before clicking links or opening attachments from unknown sources. Do not provide

personal or confidential information.**


